HOSC Actions from 25th June 2020

JHO3b

Item	Action	Lead	Progress update
Forward Plan	Arrange a meeting to discuss scrutiny of COVID-19 going forward.	Sam Shepherd	Chairman met with DPH to discuss a plan for Covid-19 scrutiny
COVID-19	Convene a discussion about what the Committee needs going forward to enable it to scrutinise the COVID-19 issues at future meetings	Yvonne Rees and Cllr Arash Fatemian	Complete
COVID-19	Provide examples of where new learning led to changes of practices could be provided after the meeting.	System	Fed into the development of items for the future
CCG Update	Agreed to come back with a revised timeline for OX12	Diane Hedges	Letter from HOSC regarding OX12 recommendations agreed at the meeting sent to OH and OCCG (23/7/20)
HWBB	Chairman to write to the HWBB Chair to outline concerns from the committee about performance monitoring	Cllr Arash Fatemian	Complete

Item	Action	Lead	Progress update
HWBB	Councillor Hudspeth responded that their reviews took consideration of trends. How the Board can take things forward depends on the organisations with responsibility. He would take the challenge back to the Board and ensure that their scrutiny of performance reports is clear. The Chairman undertook to write to the Board on this matter (ACTION). Arash to write to HWBB to express the committee's view that performance should be more closely scrutinised BS- Homeless figures? HH- will provide trend data for these things in future AR- worried around the lack of challenge. HOSC to check up on the HWBB actions as a result of these. Like to know more details on the challenge of targets. ACTION: more details BS- How HWBB scrutinising the data that is produced? How sharing the improvements and moving towards the targets? What is the forward plan on moving the red targets? Scrutiny committee- is the challenge- see what actions and the data trend. Scrutiny should be challenge to the Board. Need to challenge those areas better and take greater notes to see what is being. ACTION: AF- outline the formal questions being asked by HOSC to the HWBB	Cllr Arash Fatemian	